From: Listening Matters < lismat@protonmail.com>

**Sent:** 16 July 2018 12:35 **To:** ChildrenandtheGDPR

**Subject:** Response from - Listening Matters

Dear ICO friends -

Just received information about the new code for children, which sounds excellent.

One thought - would there be some method of showing proof and responsibility for the use of a tablet and apps by a 'minor' maybe by requiring that the app requests a bank card - debit or credit - card of the parent showing there is someone of responsible age in attendance and giving authority to the 'minor' for use of the apps that will hopefully be tailored around a child user? There wouldn't be any payment taken from the cards as such, just proof of someone of age present in the area of the child app user taking responsibility for child safety etc.

Hope that makes sense.

Listening Matters